
From: CHACHAR, Noor Hassan [mailto:chacharn@who.int]  

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 5:32 PM 
To: Imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: KHALID, Muhammad 
Subject: Resignation for the post of UCPO for UC-13, Gulshan 

 

Dear Imran, 
 
Hope this an email finds you good in health.  
 
Please see attached herewith the resignation of M. Rehan UCPO in UC-13, Gulshan-e-Iqbal 
town, Karachi for your further action according to SOPs.  
 
However, he resigned for above-mentioned post owing to his illness, as he is unable to 
continue field work with his current situation. His last working day will be 15th, March-19. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Noor Hassan 
PEO-WHO 
Gulshan, Karachi  
 


